SENIOR GRADUATION LOCK-IN PERMISSION SLIP

IMPORTANT INFORMATION AND EXPECTATIONS

e Graduates are to be dropped off between 10:00 - 10:30 pm May 29th at The Lodge at
Des Peres and are to be picked up at 4:00 am on May 30th. Students are not permitted
to drive themselves and will not be permitted to leave vehicles on the premises during
the lock-in.

e No admission after 10:30 pm and no one is permitted to leave until the event is over
around 4:00 am.

e Alcohol, drugs, smoking, vaping devices are strictly prohibited; possession / use will
result in the parents/guardian of the student being called to pick-up their son.

e Graduates are expected to follow all rules for the evening. Behavior not according to the
rules will result in the parents/guardian of the student being called to pick-up their son.

e Students should bring a towel and bathing suit in the labeled ziploc bag they receive in
their Senior gift bag. No other belongings should be brought in, and all belongings are
subject to check by the chaperones. The Lodge at Des Peres does not allow bathing
suits with zippers, buttons or grommets be worn. T-shirts will be provided in the
Senior gift bag at Baccalaureate and must be worn for entry.

By signing below you agree to the above expectations.

Parent/Guardian
Signature

Student
Signature

Student
Printed Name

Permission slips must be returned by May 11th to our SLUH Receptionist, Mrs. Sexton-Warner’s
desk or via email to moms@sluh.org.




